Template letter for schools - releasing predicted grades to candidates

Dear candidate, 
I am replying to your request for information about the grade/s that our centre provided to the Cambridge Assessment International Education for the qualification/s listed below. For ease of reference, the grade awarded by Cambridge International is in the first column, and the grade submitted by our centre in the second column.

List of relevant qualifications, final grade, and predicted grade
As applicable:

Where there is a difference, it is helpful to understand the process that has taken place. The grades that we submitted were our best assessment of what you would have achieved if you had taken exams. However, Cambridge International then applied a four-stage statistical standardisation process so that the distribution of grades awarded this year is consistent with those awarded in other years globally. As a result of this process, some predicted grades were adjusted.

The aim of the standardisation process is to ensure fairness and consistency between students in different years and in different schools, and to make sure this year’s grades are as valid as in any other year. For example, so that there are not more students being awarded higher grades this year when compared to cohorts in previous years.

However, I understand it may feel confusing and unfair to you where there is a difference between a predicted grade and the final grade awarded by Cambridge International. I can reassure you that your teachers approached the task of predicting grades with the utmost diligence, and that they felt the grades submitted were a fair and accurate reflection. The final grades awarded by Cambridge International are the product of internationally applied process, aimed at ensuring that your grades are consistent with those of other students worldwide, and therefore have equal value. 

I know that this has been a difficult and anxious time for you because of the disruption caused by the coronavirus pandemic. If you would like any further support or information, please get in touch, so that we can arrange an appointment for you to see a member of staff.

